
HAPPY “MUSIC IN THE SCHOOLS MONTH” FROM THE LEWIS CENTER FOR EDUCATIONAL RESEARCH!

As we celebrate “Music in the Schools Month,” the State of Music in our nation’s schools is far from strong...and declining.  
This despite the fact that research clearly demonstrates that music education makes better students.  For example, a 
College Entrance Examination Board study found that students in Music Appreciation scored 63 points higher on verbal 
and 44 points higher on math than students with no arts participation.  At the Lewis Center for Educational Research, we 

understand the importance of Arts education.  That’s why we believe it’s time for a New Movement in Education!...a new 

Physical Health and Movement Complex that will be built around the idea of total physical health and understanding, 

incorporating not only music, but physics, kinesiology, health, dance and sports as well.  This futuristic facility is merely the 

latest in our 25-year tradition of exploring new educational frontiers as we lead an educational revolution aimed at helping 

students master their studies in new and highly relevant ways.  At the Lewis Center, we are passionate about providing our 

students with the 21st Century tools they need to reach for the stars and realize the power of their dreams!


